
From: Wade Birch 
Sent: Sunday, 23 June 2024 7:08 PM
To: Animal Welfare
Subject: CM: RE: Proposed aerial shooting of brumbies in Kosciuszko National Park – Post-

hearing responses – 24 May 2024

Hi Arizona, 
 
The question concerning the time the Greyhound Welfare and Integrity Commission became 
aware of a knackery operating in Wagga was on or around the 19th of April 2024. 
 
The DPI engaged with the Greyhound Welfare and Integrity Commission on or around 10 May 
2024 to assist with their investigation. 
 
I do not have any amendments to the transcript.  
 
Regards, 
 

 

Wade Birch 
Chief Operating Officer 

 

Level 1, 230 Howick Street, Bathurst NSW 2795 
www.gwic.nsw.gov.au  

Securing a prosperous industry by improving welfare & integrity  
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